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Village Meeting Dates 

The regular monthly 
board meeting is held on 
the 2nd Monday of each 
month at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Village Hall.  All 
meetings are open to the 
public. 

Residents are encour-
aged to attend and be-
come involved and be 
informed. 

 

INFO-LINE 

VILLAGE 
HALL HOURS 

8:00—4:00 M-F  

Visit our website @ 

www.sheridan-il.us 

 

BREAKFAST WITH THE EASTER  
BUNNY & EGG HUNT @ 

FIRE DEPARTMENT! 
April 8, 2017  

 

 

Sponsored by Sheridan  

Community Club 

Breakfast with the Easter Bunny 9-11AM  
$3-Kids  $5 Adults 
(Pancakes, Sausage, Eggs) 
Bring your own cameras for photos!! 
 
Egg Hunt 12-1PM 

Live Bunnies 11-1PM   

($3 to enter bunny cage) 

 

Raffle, Bake Sale, Face 

Painter, Kids Table,  

Donation Jar 

 

Vendors will be set up in 

the bay from 9-1PM 



 
THE SHERIDAN AREA FOOD 
PANTRY BASED OUT OF 
THE SHERIDAN UNITED 

METHODIST CHURCH OPEN 
ON THE 2ND AND 4TH 
TUESDAY OF EVERY 

MONTH FROM 8:30AM-
9:30AM 

 
IN CASE OF EMERGENCY 
CALL LARRY RYG @  

815-496-9450 

____________________________________ 

 

 
 
 
 

ARTICLES FOR THE INFO LINE 
 

IF YOU HAVE AN ACTIVITY OR EVENT THAT YOU 

WOULD LIKE TO PLACE IN THE INFO-LINE OR IF YOU 

WOULD LIKE TO RECEIVE THE INFO-LINE BY EMAIL 

PLEASE CONTACT CATHY @ THE  

VILLAGE HALL  

815-496-2251 

GROOT 

recycle dates  

 

  Feb 10, 24 

March 10, 24 

April 7, 21 

MONTHLY COMMUNITY MEETINGS 

 

Sheridan Historical Society - 1st Tuesday 

6:30PM @ Historical Building 

 

Sheridan American Legion - 3rd Tuesday 

7:00PM @ Legion 

 

Mission Township -  2nd Wednesday 

7:00PM @ Mission Township Building 

 

Sheridan Sanitary District -  4th Wednes-

day 7:00PM @ Historical  

Building. 

 

Sheridan Village Board Meetings - 2nd 

Monday 7:00PM @ Village Hall 

 

Sheridan Zoning Board of Appeals @ Village 

Hall - Are always published in the Legal No-

tices of The Times 

 

Sheridan Fire District Trustee Meetings-1st 

Thursday 7:00PM @ Fire Station 

SHERIDAN AMERICAN LEGION POST 729 

 
Rent the American Legion for your next gathering by calling 815-496-2380 

~Wednesday Night BINGO~ 

~Friday Night Fish Fry~ 

Legion Meetings-3rd Tuesday of Every Month 

Memorials and Donations are greatly appreciated!! 

Visit the Village of Sheridan’s 
website! 

www.sheridan-il.us  



COMMUNITY CLUB NEWS 
 

 

The Community Club would like to thank the Village of  

Sheridan for the donation that helped us cover the cost of 

the Christmas Walk.  Thank you to all of the businesses that  

participated and donated: 

The Corner Tap~Cadillac Grill~Calico Café~The Dog House~ 

Sheridan Food Mart~Sheridan Hair Co.~Kutz U 2~Sheridan  

Tobacco~Sheridan Historical Society~Jim’s Auto~Serenity &  

Wellness Clinic, LLC.-Ottawa~Bare Essentials by Ronda 

 

Thank you to all the wonderful volunteers who came out and 
helped put the event together to assist the Sheridan Community 
Club! Thanks to Santa, Mrs. Claus and Crystal Cavey, Mrs.  

Illinois 2016  for stopping by to greet everyone.  

 

A big thanks to the Sheridan Fire Department for allowing us to use the 

fire station for our event!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

House Decorating Contest Winners: 

1st Place $50-Chris Kesselring  

2nd Place $30-Matt Bartling 

3rd Place $20-Eric Nuenkirchen 

We hope to include more homes next year!! 

Thanks to all who came 

out and supported the  

Sheridan Community Club 

and enjoying the event!  

 

Please join us at our next 

meetings on February  1st , 

March 1st, April 5th @ 7:00PM 

at the Sheridan Fire Station! 



Sheridan United Methodist Church 
          “The Church With The Praying Hands” 

 

MONTHLY COMMUNITY SUPPERS  ARE HELD THE SECOND MONDAY OF EVERY MONTH  

                    5:00PM-6:45PM 

~ALL ARE WELCOME~ 

FEBRUARY 13-Baked Chicken. 

MARCH 13-Choice of Ham or Corned Beef served with Cabbage. 

 

Carry Outs and Sheridan Delivery Available. Please call 815-496-2021   THANK YOU!  

 

Robert Rowe Library-Upcoming Events 
 

Winter Reading Program-”At Home With Rowe” 
   The 2017 winter reading program begins on Tuesday, Janu-
ary 17 and runs  
   Through February 18.  
Saturday Movie Classics-Saturdays at 11:00AM 
   February 4-”20, 
000 Leagues Under the Sea” 
   February 11-”Treasure Island” 
   February 18-”The Incredible Mr. Limpett” 
Daughters of American Revolution  
   Tuesday, February 7 at 6:30PM 
   Ms Linda Sigmon Byrd, Volunteer Field Genealogist, will show you how to 
   easily find if a family member contributed to the cause  of the American  
   Revolution. 
Game Night 
   Wednesday, February 8 at 3:30PM  For All Ages 
E Reader One on One Classes 
   The library is offering one on one classes on how to use an e-reader to  
   download books and audio books from the library’s website. Call 815-496- 
   2031 to schedule an appointment with a member of the library staff. 

Join us for SCOUT SUNDAY~FEBRUARY 12TH at our 10:15AM worship at SUMC. 

This will be a special service honoring scouts from past and 

present. 

 

PLEASE JOIN US! ALL SCOUTS ARE WELCOME!! 



 
Sheridan Historical Society Museum 

2017 Calendar of Events  
 

Our meetings will be held in the Sheridan Historical Society Building unless otherwise noted.   
These meetings are open to the public.   

       
March – open by chance or appointment.  No meeting. 

 
April 4, 2017 – Meeting 6:30pm Business Meeting Only 

We will be collecting “Past Business Photo’s” Please share if you have any we are starting to work on the updated History 
Book that will come out in 2022. 

 
May 2, 2017– Meeting 6:30pm 

Garage Sale Fundraiser-TBD with Village Wide Days 
We will be displaying Trains and Train History.  If you have a train related item, please bring in for our display. 

Guest Speaker: TBD 
 

June 6, 2017 – Meeting 6:30pm 
Jean McNelis will be sharing what she has researched and archived for the Museum on “Businesses of the Past.  Consider 

loaning or sharing photos for our display of Business Memorabilia 
 

July 4, 2017 – “OPEN HOUSE” 
Museum will be displaying “Sheridan History and Parade Photo’s” 

Please let us copy your parade photo from the past. 
 Museum will be open from 10:00-2:00pm 

 
August 1, 2017 – Meeting 6:30pm 

Sandy Vahl will share “Glen Park and Sheridan History Presentation” 
Consider loaning your item from the past for the month. 

 
September: No Meeting  

The Museum will be displaying “Collections”  
 Consider loaning your collection for our month display 
September 24, 2017 – 2:00pm Sheridan Cemetery Walk 

 
October 3, 2017 – Meeting 6:30pm 

The Museum will be honoring “Our Fire Department’s 50th Anniversary” 
We will be having the Fire Department Staff as our Guest Speakers. 

 
No Meeting Due to Election Day 

November 11, 2017 – Museum will be open during the day in honor of Veteran’s Day.   
Bring in your Military Photo or American Legion Photo to be copied and returned. 

The Museum will be displaying Military and American Legion items during the month of November. 
 

December 5, 2017–Year end Potluck 6:30pm 
Christmas Walk – Date to be determined. 

January and February 2018 – closed 

 

Museum Building is open on Sunday’s from 1:00pm – 3:00pm, except holidays.   
 ** Genealogy assistance available on Sunday’s by appointment. ** 

We will be open some Saturday’s by chance or appointment.  
 All other times by appointment only. 

 
Sheridan Historical Society Museum*185 N. Robinson Street*Sheridan, IL 60551 

Visit us on Facebook:  Sheridan Historical Society Museum Illinois 

 

   

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
                 Thank you to everyone who supported the Museum in 2016.   

 

                         The Museum will be collecting photos this year of past businesses, parades, Glen Park and trains.  They are topics we are  

presenting and displaying during 2017.  If you have a photo on any of these topics, please stop in or call Sandy Vahl.   

 

Open on Sunday’s April–November from 1:00 pm – 3:00pm or by appointment.   

 Genealogy assistance is available. 

Contact Sandy Vahl 815-712-0279 or Jean McNelis: 815-695-5609 





 

 
 GROOT E-WASTE PICKUP 

Saturday February 18, 2017 8-12PM  

Collection will be by the Historical Building located at 

185 N Robinson Street 

 

Items that will be collected include: 
 Computers, computer parts, Cameras, Carpet Sweepers, 

Coffee Makers 

 DVD Players, Drills 

 Electric Knives 

 Fryers, Fans, Fax Machines 

 Hair Dryers, Hair Clippers, Holiday Lights 

 Irons 

 Laptops, Monitors and Keyboards, Microwaves, Networking 

Equipment 

 Printers, PDA’s, Phones (All) 

 Rechargeable Tools, Remote Devices, Radios 

 Servers, Scanners, Satellite Dishes, Saws, Sanders 

 TV’s(except large furniture type), Typewriters, Toaster Ovens 

 Video Games & Players, Vacuum Cleaners 

 

For Groot customers only-Any questions may be directed to Groot @ 815-496-9000. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Village of Sheridan has renewed the towns contract with Groot Industries 

for the next 4 years beginning February 1, 2017 through January 31, 2021. 

 

Billing for residents is as follows: 

1st year-$15.21 per month 

2nd year-$15.64 per month 

3rd year-$16.08 per month 

4th year-$16.51 per month 

 

 

If you have already paid for the first quarter of 2017, Groot will be issuing 

you a credit of $9.57.  Any questions can be directed to Groot Industries. 

 



 

 Please join us for the   
“Shakin’ Our Shamrocks For Brooke” 

5K Run/ Walk 
Sunday, March 19, 2017 

9:00AM 
Check In:  8:00 AM 

The Gazebo on Robinson Street in Sheridan (across from police station) 

*Waiver needs to be signed the day of event* 
Entry fee includes T-shirt (if signed up before March 1st) 

$20 Adults 
$10 Youth /Student (GRADE SCHOOL, HIGH SCH0OL AND COLLEGE) 

 

All proceeds go to: Brooke Foreman family 
Brooke was diagnosed on December 13, 2016 with hydrocephalus (excess fluid on the brain) 

 and a low grade optic pathway glioma (brain tumor).  Brooke is 6 months old. 

 
Please make checks payable to: Shakin’ Our Shamrocks 
Mail to Susie Fleming, 712 W. Main St. Ottawa, IL 61350 

For more info~ Judy Hinterlong 630-888-1072 or 
Susie Fleming 815-252-9187 

 
 
 

        NAME:  ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
        ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
         PHONE:   ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
         EMAIL ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

                  SHIRT SIZE   (There will be a limited number of shirts)  

     
              _____YOUTH S      _____ YOUTH M    ______YOUTH L  
 
          --------ADULT S      ______ADULT M    ______ADULT L     _____ ADULT XL    _____ADULT 2XL    ____ADULT 3XL   ___4XL  
       



 

 

 

~RESIDENT REMINDERS~ 
 

Only yard waste such as leaves, twigs and other brush are to be burned 
within the village limits and are restricted from burning on the berm. 

All other items are not permitted. Burning must also be done during day-
light hours and supervised by an adult. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

SNOW ROUTES 
The Village snow routes are as follows: 
1.) The entire length of Si Johnson Ave 
2.) The entire length of Robinson St 
3.) That portion of Bushnell St between Church and Burlington St. 

These designated snow routes are between the hours of 1:00AM and 
6:00AM 

NO PARKING IS ALLOWED DURING THESE HOURS TO ENSURE  
for PROMPT SNOW REMOVAL 

_______________________________________________________________ 
 

SNOWMOBILE ROUTES 

 

 

Follow the arrows!! Snowmobile routes are marked with green signs  

containing white arrows!! 

Please ride only on the berm and DO NOT ride on or through someone's  

property!! 

Speed Limit for snowmobiles is 15mph. within Village limits. 

Parking is available next to the Post Office. 

Please make this sport enjoyable for all!! 
 

 

 


